
08/08/2021 

MS Liz Metzler 
86 Irrubel RD 
Newport NSW 2106 
Lizzimetz@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

As a resident of Newport for 28 years I feel that the proposed development will be detrimental 
to our community. We need to retain our village community and make it as pedestrian user 
friendly as possible. A driveway and entrance to the proposed development on Robertson Rd 
would create an unsafe thoroughfare and existing infrastructure will not support the increased 
traffic. 

Sent: 8/08/2021 6:27:39 PM
Subject: Online Submission


